DN ICE YACHT RACING ASSOCIATION

Present: The European Commodore and representatives from
Austria, Denmark, Germany, Netherlands, Poland, Russia,
Sweden, United Kingdom and United States.

The Commodore opened the meeting and thanked the Swedish
Secretary for the excellent arrangements made for the two
days. He welcomed the Austrian, German and US Secretaries to
their first meeting. He went on to report on the 92/93
season which has been a good one for ice in Europe with
national championships being sailed in many countries and the
Europeans successfully completed at Sundbyholm at the end of
the season. He offered warm thanks to the Swedish
organisation for the Europeans and particular appreciation to
the WIKBERG family who played such a key part in the
organisation.

Item 1

After lengthy discussion it was agreed that there was a
need to define issues in the European Constitution which may
only be changed by ballot. It was further agreed that these
should be those which effect specifications. In order to
progress this item action will be taken by the European
Commodore, Austria, and Germany who will either meet or
exchange faxes to reach agreement by end August ’93.

Item 2

It was agreed that there should be a limit on
participants but the method was not fully resolved. The US
is going to set a limit of 180 and measures are in hand to
inplement. POLAND could have difficulty for the ‘94 WC and
EM and it was finally agreed that 180 should be the limit but
any participants in excess of that number would race oh a
separate course. The present difficulty in imposing limits
is partly caused by the absence of an accurate European list
of active sailors. It was agreed that all Secretaries should
compile a national list of their active sailors and pass it to
the European Commodore by lst August ’'93.

Iten 3

This does not appear to be a particular problem in
Europe. The race organisation in the ‘93 Europeans was
exceptionally good.

ltem 4

The problem is that there is insufficient time allowed
between ballot guestion receipt and answer date. It was
agreed that if more time was allowed, at least 6 weeks, more
sallors would vot.e















